
Vision, Mission and Values



Belvedere British School to provide an excellent teaching
and learning environment where students achieve more
due to the high standards expected from our educational

philosophy. Ultimately we aim to prepare students for life,
based on our values of Tolerance, Respect, and

Responsibility.
We provide a holistic education and inspire lifelong learning.

Our students are motivated to apply themselves so they
achieve their full potential in all aspects of school life. We
encourage high and realistic expectations, so our students
have aspirations that take them beyond school to their own

futures, in the UAE and internationally.



02-5090000

belvederebritishschool.ae

#advitamparamus

#preparationforlife



JACQUELINE BROOKS SMITH
School Principal | Belvedere British School

p: 02-509-0000
e: bbsprincipal@belvederebritishschool.com



WEEKLY NEWSLETTER OF THE PRINCIPAL

 4 MAY 2023, EDITION - 2227

Hello Parents

We know how lucky we are to have the most amazing
community here at Belvedere British School  so we would
like to take some time to acknowledge; thank; appreciate
and celebrate our parents on Friday 2nd June.

All parents are cordially invited to attend our BBS Parents
Day.

Ms Hiba (our Activities Coordinator) is working extremely hard with our
wonderful staff and students to put together a show full of heartwarming
thanks. We encourage you all to attend to be treated to an amazing
spectacle from your fabulous children..





WEEKLY NEWSLETTER OF THE PRINCIPAL

 4 MAY 2023, EDITION - 2227

SCHOOL TRIP
We have several trips coming up this term. In Terms 1 & 2 we had

educational trips wholeschool. This term we are scheduling

Rewards Trips for all the hard work our marvelous students have

put in. Our Activities Coordinators Ms Hiba & Mr Achraf have sent

all the relevant information to all parents, but if you have any

further queries please do not hesitate to contact them directly:

Ms. Hiba Bourogaa
h.bourogaa@belvederebritishschool.com

Mr. Achraf Amriche
a.amriche@belvederebritishschool.com
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Students from our Year 6 classes have been encouraged

to create a presentation on a topic of their choice that

they felt would be informative for KS2. Recently some

students from the Year 6 classes have presented these

presentations during the KS2 assembly. 

Marco from year 6C had a very creative,

factual and educational presentation on The

Middle East's oil and History. 

Eshal and Hla year 6 B were very

knowledgeable on their information and

informed students on the importance of trust.
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Scientist of the MonthScientist of the Month  
of Aprilof April
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This term, we have read the storybook of 'The tiger who came
to Tea', to celebrate our Tiger we had our very own tea party

where we drank tea and had lots of treats to share. What a
wonderful success! Thank you to all the parents for bringing in

treats for us



 From Ms Shannon our Head of Key Stage One

Tea PartyTea Party





WEEKLY NEWSLETTER OF THE PRINCIPAL

 4 MAY 2023, EDITION - 2227

Lastly, a gentle reminder we have our Garage

Sale this Friday - looking forward to seeing

many of you there.. .
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We also have our Coronation

celebrations:

Enjoy the rest of
the week.


